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SSMC Supports Water Conservation Promotion 
in Singapore World Water Day 2013 

 

 

In the sunny Saturday morning of 16 March 2013, SSMC was
joined by 3,000 people from schools, grassroots 
organizations and public communities to raise 
awareness on conserving water resources through 

participation in brisk-walking and family picnic at our adopted 

waterway – the Lorong Halus Wetland.  The water centric 

event, organized by Singapore Public Utility Board (PUB), 

aims to bring people closer to the water, and to instill a sense

of ownership of our waters and the community spaces around

them. As a participating partner and event sponsor, Mr. 

Jagadish, our CEO was presented the Certificate of 
Appreciation by Deputy Prime Minister, Mr. Teo Chee 
Hean, for SSMC’s continuous support to PUB’s effort in 
promoting water conservation in the annual event. 

Our fellow Learning Trail facilitators, Johannes Tanudjaja from Purchasing Department and Cho 

Chong Wei from Facilities Department, again volunteered themselves to sweat out in helping out with 

goodie bag distributions to all participants. Thank you to all our colleagues who have participated and 

let us continue our effort in water conservation as we build a sustainable future together.  
      

         


